
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
October 2, 2020 

      

Coombs to Parksville Rail Trail Temporary Closure Extended 
 
Maintenance work has been extended by the Island Corridor Foundation (ICF) on the Coombs to 
Parksville Rail Trail. In the interest of public safety, the Coombs to Parksville Rail Trail will be closed from 
Springwood Park in Parksville to the Station Road Trailhead in Coombs on Monday, October 5, 2020 at 
7:00 a.m. until Tuesday, October 6, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services  

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 recparks@rdn.bc.ca 

 


